Safety Committee Minutes

January 29, 2021

Zoom

Members Present:

Diane Dologite, Jason Feiertag, Erin Murray, Brian Fidati, Tracy Velekei, Katherine
Kressler, Brenda Lakis, Adam Ortwein, Stephanie Flores, Joe Spirko, Jess Bien Covell,
Brett Fulton, Will Rantz, Merritt Jacob, Mike Becker, Beth Buechler

Members Absent:

Brynnmarie Dorsey, Eric Covell.

Minutes:

Joseph Spirko proposed a motion to approve the minutes. Brett Fulton seconded, and the
motion was approved by the Committee.

Accident and Injury Update:

One new incident was reported.

One ongoing incident is still open.

Covid Mitigation:

Joseph Spirko reported that all buildings, lounges, class rooms on campus have Covid
Safety signage, hand sanitizer stations, and safe distancing marking.

Jason Fieirtag reported that tents will be set up the first week in February. There will be
two additional tents set up in ML parking lot, and at the Multi-Cultural grounds.

Brett Fulton reported that his crew will do daily inspections of these tents.

Mike Becker reported that all air filters have been replaced, all water lines have been
bled out, and new water filters have been installed in all of the water fountains on
campus.



Building and Grounds Inspections:

Brett Fulton reported that the concrete at 1414 Chew St. will be replaced.

Mike Becker reported that the bilco doors at 2141 and 2143 Chew St. will be repaired.
Mr. Becker also reported that the railings at Benfer Hall are being repaired.

Joseph Spirko will inspect LSC and Trexler Library in February.

Around the Horn:

No new reports.

Next Meeting:
February 26, 2021 & Annual Training with Christine Childs from RCM&D .

Respectfully Submitted,

Beth Buechler



